
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

13th November 2020 

The Annual General Meeting for FCR that was originally scheduled for 21st November 2020 is being 

deferred until early next year, the new date for the AGM will be advised in due course. 

There is no change to the End of Season Dinner and Prize Giving. 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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